
12/20/24

Good Afternoon, Gust Families,

Thank you all for a wonderful 1st semester. We are grateful for your continued collaboration and 

support. We wish you all a restful and joyful winter break! 

Reminder - Winter break is from December 21 - January 6.  School will resume on January 7th. 

Check out our Facebook and Instagram pages to see all the fun activities happening at Gust.

Reserve your Gust 2024-2025 Yearbook today! 

Click here to order. Cash will not be accepted for yearbooks.  

Operations

●​ DPS’ Family and Community Engagement (FACE) team has compiled a comprehensive 

resource list of meals, housing, mental health winter activities/programming and other 

resources.

●​ In addition to the food banks mentioned in the FACE resources, the City and County's 

Office of Children Affairs is offering a free supper and/or snack at any Tasty Food site for 

youth (ages five-18) across Denver during the holiday break! No registration or ID is 

required. Access the Tasty Food schedule flyer (in English and Spanish) for more 

information. Details on holiday schedule changes and planned holiday closures will be 

available on the Tasty Food website.

Thank you,

https://www.facebook.com/gustelementaryschool/
https://www.instagram.com/gustelementary/?hl=en
https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/prdembd?ref=ZZI5ZQ2XQU04MZG_ZZ64FCY2C7RNIZA
https://face.dpsk12.org/o/communityengagement/page/community-resources
https://face.dpsk12.org/o/communityengagement/page/community-resources
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rmxpytIzO9eTOc1Iy7pbXuufbtkP_4A3/view?usp=sharing__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!7ZUjnf26DI2GmU6GfYiAuVP0oQJ8WHKIyZYWyUvqGWSKtxEJRGbJfFSNUIYSxE1fxcUiHcwBu-l88Ha2Xlw_QtxlwF3TVjGrO0uHBQ$
https://denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Agencies-Departments-Offices-Directory/Office-of-Childrens-Affairs/ProgramsInitiatives/Tasty-Food


Kathleen Marucheau and Jill Ellis


